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THANKSGIVING 

HOLIDAY  

CLOSURE 

GLCDC will be closed on 

Thursday, Nov. 24 & Friday, 

Nov. 25 for Thanksgiving. 

Normal hours resume on Monday, 

Nov. 28 at 7:30 a.m. 

Our Website is: www.greatlakescdc.com 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 
CLOSURE 

Our last day of classes here at GLCDC 
before the Christmas Break will be 

Friday, Dec. 23, 2022. 
Regular hours resume on Monday,  

Jan. 2, 2023 at 7:30 a.m. 

GLCDC will host Kaiser Studio Portraits On  

Tuesday, Nov. 8th @ 9:00am 

Please be sure to make check your child’s backpacks 

for the order form. A reminder note will also be posted 

on the door.  If your child doesn’t normally attend 

school on Tuesday, please bring him or her in that 

morning just to have pictures taken.   

PICTURE DAYS!!! 

THANKSGIVING FEAST 
Every year, our school family at 

GLCDC celebrates Thanksgiving 

together.  Our annual feast will 

be on Thursday  November 17th.   

We’ll have a delicious lunch of 

roast chicken, mashed potatoes, 

gravy, corn, dressing and more!  

As  special treat, the children will 

make homemade butter for 

morning snack.  In keeping with 

our feast theme, afternoon snack 

will be pumpkin pie! 

SNOW GEAR NEEDED 

FOR OUTDOOR PLAY!  
It’s that time of year … The snow will be flying soon. We 
want to make sure our students are protected from the ele-
ments while still enjoying recess outdoors.  All students should 
bring in “snow gear” and keep it on their hooks, in case of cold 
and snowy weather. We ask you to pack winter boots, snow 
pants, a hat, and mittens, and any other items you feel are nec-
essary (such as a scarf). Of course, the children will probably 
wear their warm winter coats to and from school.  Snow gear 
can be packed in a tote bag and left on your child’s hook.  That 
way, you can easily take it home for the weekend and bring it 
back on your child’s first day of  the week.. Please label every-
thing with your child’s name. 

*If you see that your child isn't feeling well, please re-

frain from bringing him or her to the center. Also, 

please be sure to inform the office if your child is ill 

and what illness he or she may  have. * Thank You! 




